
Food Service » Lunch Charge Policy  

Food Service: Student Lunch Account Policy: 

Catholic Schools of Greater Kalamazoo provides students with the ability to establish lunch 

accounts through Boonli for the convenience of prepaying/ordering for student lunches. In the 

event that a student needs a lunch, we will provide a “forgotten lunch”.  Your student is allowed 

to charge up to 3 lunches, the balance will be automatically added to your cart and can be paid 

for the next month.  No student will be denied food, however, an alternative lunch may be 

provided until the account is fully funded. If you do not have a Boonli account, we will send a 

note home with your child every time we provide a “forgotten lunch” please send the payment to 

the school office as soon as possible. Families may participate in the National Free and Reduced 

Hot Lunch program, which may allow free or reduced lunch prices for your student based upon 

family income. More information and Applications are available on the school’s web site, or by 

contacting the food service staff.  

 

http://www.saugatuckps.com/District/Department/23-Food-Service

